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To: ZONES AND DEATERS

Subject: GASOLINE FUMES - MODELS 5560-80

Reports have been received as to gasoline fumes being present in
the cars equipped with Rochester Carburetors, after very rapid
deceleration or a fast right turn.

The correction should be as follows:

The carburetor must be removed by the dealer and sent

to the nearest United Motors Service for corrective
servicing. United Motors Service has received informa-
tion from Rochester Products as to handling and corrective
procedures.

Corrective work on the carburetor will be handled no charge by
United Motors Service.

Attach the no charge invoice from United Motors Service to RFA
to cover the removal and replacing of the carburetor by the
dealer.
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